
 

Resolution 2024-04 

A RESOLUTION OF THE DILLINGHAM PLANNING COMMISSION  

A Resolution of the Dillingham Planning Commission Accepting an Easement for 
Public Utilities 

 

WHEREAS, Nushagak Cooperative has identified buried electrical distribution lines that have become 
exposed at the Dillingham Boat Harbor, and  

WHEREAS, the existing electrical distribution line supplies power to the City of Dillingham’s Boat Harbor 
lights, and 

WHEREAS, the existing easement is no longer viable as it has become unsafe for further use because of 
the erosion within the Dillingham Boat Harbor, 

WHEREAS, re-routing of the buried electrical distribution line will require a utility easement from the 
electrical transformer near the NAPA Auto Parts Store to the harbor lights meter base, to protect the 
utility service by routing it in an area that is less susceptible to erosion, and 

WHEREAS, this relocation of the existing distribution line is for health and safety of the citizens of 
Dillingham, and those who use and visit the Dillingham Boat Harbor, and 

WHEREAS, the proposed utility easement will also benefit future development of the Dillingham Boat 
Harbor lots, and 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Dillingham Planning Commission accepts this Resolution 
creating a public easement for future utilities and recommends Resolution 2024-04 to the Dillingham 
City Council for approval. 

 

APPROVED AND ADOPTED THIS 3rd DAY OF June 2024.  

 

             
Kaleb Westfall, Commissioner     Christopher Maines, Planning Director 
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